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MEMORANNDUM 
 
TO:  ALL CHILD NUTRITION PROGRAMS 
FROM: HEALTH AND NUTRITION UNIT 
DATE:  FEBRUARY 6, 2023 
SUBJECT: SFSP MILK REQUIREMENTS CORRECTION 
 
 
The Health and Nutrition Unit (HNU) prides itself on ensuring that all USDA Food Program 
participants are receiving accurate Special Nutrition Program (SNP) information.  On January 
27, 2023, the HNU conducted a pre-recorded Town Hall Meeting and unfortunately, we 
recognized an error regarding the SFSP milk requirements. Please see slide below: 
 

 
 
 
Correction is as follows: To meet the SFSP milk requirement, a serving of milk must be at least 1 
cup (or 8 oz) in order to receive credit towards the milk requirement. Failure to comply may 
result in unallowable meals. 
 
 
If you have questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us at 501.682.8869. 
We truly apologize for the inconvenience, and we thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and 
easy reference. A copy is also available in the resource library under 2023 Mass Alerts. 
 


